
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #43                              Tuesday, October 29, 2024 
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 10/28/24 – 11/1/24.  Both virtual and in person college visits are held in 
the College & Career Center in the Counseling Office.  Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR.  See your Class of Schoology 
page for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR. 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2024 08:00 AM - 08:45 AM Colby-Sawyer College 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM Messiah University 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2024 01:40 PM - 02:25 PM Kansas City Art Institute 

Wednesday, October 30th, 2024 01:00 PM - 01:45 PM Delaware Valley University 

Thursday, October 31st, 2024 12:45 PM - 01:30 PM Binghamton University 

Friday, November 1st, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM University of Massachusetts (Amherst) 
 
For those with November 1 college application deadlines, please remember that Transcript request forms must be submitted to 
the counseling office by October 18th. Make sure all required application materials are submitted on time and even several days 
in advance to allow time for items to be processed by the college!  
 
Are you considering a major or career in education? Then you don't want to miss the Educators Rising Student State Conference 
at Millersville University on November 8th. Please see Mrs. Ziegler or Mrs. Diehm for more information and pick up a permission 
slip from the Counseling Office. Seats are limited, so get your permission slip in asap OR no later than October 31st. 
 
Attention Students taking AP Classes: If you are intending to take any AP exams, this is a reminder that Monday, November 4th is 
the last day to register and pay for an AP exam without incurring a late fee.  After this date, a $40 fee and/or a $40 cancellation fee 
will be charged per exam.  Students must register for AP exams in their College Board account, as well as pay for the exams in Total 
Registration. Please refer to the AP Informational Letter for very important and time sensitive details about AP Testing Registration 
and Payment for this school year. Contact Mrs. Nagle (naglede@mtwp.net) in the Counseling Office if you have any questions. 
 
A friendly reminder for all students: costumes worn for Halloween at school on October 31st, must adhere to the school’s dress 
code policy as written in the student handbook. The wearing of costume masks and full face paint is also prohibited. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                               Administration 
 
This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be our 
honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly on Monday, November 11th at 9:30 AM in the auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in 
the main office if you are a senior planning to enter the military after graduation and to turn in your RSVP forms.  
 
Do you speak a language other than English at home? Are you taking an advanced level of a world language? If you answered yes to 
either of these questions AND you are graduating this year, you might qualify for a PA Seal of Biliteracy! The Seal of Biliteracy is an 
award to recognize your language skills and is an impressive credential on your high school transcript, resume, and college 
applications. If interested or if you have any questions, please see your Counselor or Language teacher before the November 
1 application deadline. 
 
From today to October 30th Key Club will be raising money for UNICEF with our Trick or Teach event. Participating teachers will 
collect donations throughout these dates, and if they reach their fundraising goal they will dress up in a costume for school on 
Halloween. Bring your spare change and donate to your teachers to see them in some crazy costumes. All proceeds go to UNICEF! 
 
Support the MT girls volleyball team and their Spike Out Cancer fundraising campaign. The team is raising funds through the end 
of October to benefit one of our Township families dealing with lung cancer. Come out and show your support. 
 
Open Bowling for those interested in joining the team will be held at Dutch Lanes on Mondays at 3:30 PM.  Hope to see you there. 
 
Students interested in trying out for the Varsity Rifle Team should plan on attending the Pre-season meeting with a parent or 
guardian on Wednesday, October 30th at 530 pm in the Rifle Range. Please see Mrs Noecker in room 219 with questions.  
 
 

-see other side- 



ATTENTION WINTER ATHLETES IN GRADES 7-12!! DUE DATE FOR PIAA PHYSICAL IS NOVEMBER 1ST. 
Beginning in the 2023-2024 School Year, the Manheim Township Athletics Department began requiring all PIAA CIPPE forms 
(physicals) be submitted electronically via Healthy Roster. This applies to athletes entering grades 7 through 12 looking to participate 
in a PIAA school sponsored sport. Paper copies or emailed copies will no longer be accepted, each athlete’s parent/guardian must 
create their Healthy Roster account and upload their own physicals. Please visit the Athletics Page on the MTSD website for more 
information including Step by Step Instructions and Frequently Asked Questions.   
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vgsoccer PIAA D3 Semifinals H Gene Kruis Field  7:00   
Vgvolley PIAA D3 Semifinals A Central Dauphin HS Main Gym 6:00  4:00 
 
 


